
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

From: Kelly Michaels 
To: Planning Commission 
Subject: FW: Vistera of Venice Conditional Use Petition #21-48CU 
Date: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 8:31:22 AM 

From: Deborah Dreyer <dreyerdeb@verizon.net> 
Sent: Sunday, July 3, 2022 2:54 PM 
To: Kelly Michaels <kmichaels@venicefl.gov> 
Subject: Vistera of Venice Conditional Use Petition #21-48CU 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RE: Vistera OF Venice Conditional Use Petition # 21-48CU 

I am a resident of Willow Chase and I am not in favor of granting additional height allowances for the 
Vistera Property. The area infrastructure will already be burdened with the other large subdivisions 
abutting Laurel and Border roads. Increasing the density by adding more floors will only add to future 
infrastructure problems diminishing the quality of life for all who live in the area now or plan on living in the 
new “neighborhoods” along Laurel Rd. 

Thank You for your attention to this matter. 

Deborah A. Dreyer 
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